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Re: Testimony of the Hawai‘i State Ethics Commission in SUPPORT of SB 

2217 HD1, Relating to Reporting Periods 
 
 

Aloha Chair Yamashita, Vice Chair Kitagawa, and Committee Members: 
 

The Hawai‘i State Ethics Commission (“Commission”) supports SB 2217 HD1, which 
makes modest housekeeping amendments to update the reporting period and align it with the 
state fiscal year. This measure also makes technical, modest updates for clarity.  
 

Mahalo for the opportunity to submit testimony on this measure. 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
     /S/ Robert D. Harris 
 

Robert D. Harris 
Executive Director and General Counsel 
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